A. LBERT

G OVER &
SSQCIATES

February 6, 2019

Dave Langstaff

Traffic Engineering Analyst

City of Fullerton

303 West Commonwealth Avenue
Fullerton, California 92832

RE: Revised Fee Proposal for Orangethorpe Avenue/Esperanza Road Corridor Regional
Traffic Signal Synchronization Project

Dear Mr. Langstaff:

Per our discussion at our meeting held this morning, February 6%, Albert Grover & Associates
(AGA) has revised our Fee Proposal for the subject project. We are offering a 3.8% reduction in our
overall fees. Below is a comparison of our original fee and the revised fee.

Original Fee Revised Fee
Proposed Engineering Services per City’s RFP $1,334,337 $1,283,247
Additional Proposed Tasks $248,134 $248,134

(no change)

Attached is our revised Fee Proposal. If you have any questions or comments on this revised
Fee Proposal, please feel free to contact me at (714) 992-2990.

Respectfully submitted,
Chalap K. Sadam, P.E.
Vice President
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